
 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

 

This is to advise that the regularly scheduled meeting of the 

 

Mid-Kaweah Advisory Committee 

for 

TUESDAY, JULY 4th, 2023 

has been 

RESCHEDULED 

 

 

 

The next scheduled meeting of the MKGSA Advisory Committee will be  

July 18, 2023 at Tulare ID (hybrid) from 3-5pm 


